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EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Withdrawal of Application for Technical Revision M-1986-074

1 message

Corey Ward <cward@hayeslawfirmllc.com> Tue, Aug 29, 2017 at 1:55 PM
To: "camille. mojar@state.co.us" <camille.mojar@state.co.us>

Cc: "kymschure2000@yahoo.com” <kymschure2000@yahoo.com>, "jared.ebert@state.co.us" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>,
"jeff.fugate@coag.gov" <jeff.fugate@coag.gov>, Chris Hayes <chayes@hayeslawfirmllc.com>

Ms. Mojar —

Good afternoon. Attached please find a request to withdraw the application for technical revision re Permit No.
M-1986-074. An original is being routed concurrently via USPS. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any
questions or comments.

Best,
Corey Ward
Cc: Client
Mr. Jared Ebert, DRMS
Mr. Jeff Fugate, Office of CO Attorney General
Mr. Chris Hayes, The Hayes Law Firm LLC
Corey Ward

Legal Assistant

The Hayes Law Firm LLC
1580 Lincoln Street

Suite 1280

Denver Colorado 80203
Phone: (303) 860 1800
Fax:  (720) 484 3730

cward@hayeslawfirmllc.com

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=86aa78d9e6&jsver=PX1Y7GgZjW4.en.&view=pt&search=inbox&th=15e2f8ff4c0fe691&siml=15e2f8ff4c0fe691 1/2
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THE HAYES LAW FIRM LLC

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Colorado Mined Land Reclamation Board
Attn: Ms. Camille Mojar
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203
August 29, 2017

Via USPS and email at: Camille.mojar@state.co.us

Re:  Withdrawal of Application for Technical Revision re Permit No. M-1986-074

Dear Ms. Mojar:
This firm represents Mr. Kym Schure (“Permittee”), who holds DRMS mining permit
number M-1986-074. Enclosed please find a request for withdrawal of the application for

technical revision filed on August 18, 2017.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have questions or comments.

Very truly yours;™ ™

/) < 1X V[

- Corey Ward
Legal Assistant to
Christopher G. Hayes

Cc: Client
Jared Ebert, DRMS

1580 LINCOLN STREET, SUITE 1280 DENVER, CO 80203
303.860.1800 TEL 720.484.3730 FAX | CHAYES@HAYESLAWFIRMLLC.COM



BEFORE THE DIVISION OF RECLAMATION, MINING, AND SAFETY
STATE OF COLORADO

WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION FOR TECHNICAL REVISION

DOLLERSCHELL PIT
PERMIT M-1986-074

To the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety:

Kym Schure (“Permittee”), who holds DRMS mining permit number M-1986-074, submitted an
“Application for Technical Revision” to that permit on August 16, 2017. The Division
responded with an adequacy review letter dated August 28, 2017, stating that the Technical
Revision failed to demonstrate a legal right to enter to perform reclamation on Tract 6, and
therefore cannot be approved as submitted.

Under the circumstances, Mr. Schure has no alternative but to withdraw the above-captioned
Application for Technical Revision.

Respectfully submitted this 29" day of August, 2017.

W

Christopher Hayes
Attorpeys for Kym Schure

Hayes Law Firm LLC
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